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Parent Copy          Monday 7th November 2022  

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

2022 

We will be joining in with raising money for BBC Children in Need this year on Friday 18th November 

2022 by having a ‘spotty’ non-uniform day. If you have something spotty to wear, or you have a 

Pudsey top or ears, or if you want to make a spotty top, we would love to see you in your spotty 

clothes for the Great Spotacular Day! Pudsey ears are also welcome! 

Donations for the charity can be made via our justgiving fundraising page. The link is below.  

https://www.justgiving.com/page/greenvale-primary-school-

1667397254869?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=one_page&utm_content=page/greenvale-primary-school-

1667397254869&utm_campaign=pfp-share&utm_term=1f7f435d5df243b9bf4ff3e75f00a3ce  

We are also trying to create the spottiest Pudsey in Chatham by covering a HUGE Pudsey face with 

coins. Children may bring in a coin, of any value. We will put our coins all over our big Pudsey to 

make him super spotty! 

We are aiming to raise even more money this year to support disadvantaged young people across 

the UK 

We are looking forward to being part of this fabulous day. 

Kind regards 

Greenvale Primary  
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